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E-mail: office@stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk
Website: www.stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk

21% February 2017

) Dear Parents

World Book Day

St Mary’s is celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 2™ March. We will be running
various activities during the day to bring book characters to life for the children and to
boost them enjoyment of reading and stories.

Please feel free to send your child into school on this day dressed as a favourite book
character. Previously pupils have dressed as Princess Sofia, Where’s Wally, George
from George’s Marvellous Medicine, Horrid Henry. You can be as creative as you wish,
but please don’t feel you need to buy new costumes for this day.

If you as a parent would like to come along to the school during this day for 20 minutes
el to read your favourite childhood story to a group of children, please complete and return
Silver Award the reply slip below.

Yours Sincerely

Mrs Paula Fearn
Head Teacher

World Book Bay

1, would like to come along to World Book
Day on Thursday 2™ March to read my favourite childhood story.
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